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OFFICES AND STUDIOS IN MEISCH BUILDING 
PHONE FA 2-5314 

31 January 78 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

I am happy to verify your report of 
reception of our station on the DÄ 
broadcast 16 December 1957. I am 
awfully sorry for the very long delay 
but I have been on vacation till now. 

Your report was without a doubt the 
best report received and I might add 
one of the most enjoyable. Not the 
usual run-of-the-mill reports. 

I am doubly happy that you enjoyed the 
program, and hope that you will be 
tuned our way again the next time we 
have another test which I hope to hold 
soon. 

Again my apologise for the long delay. 
If you are ever in Sanford i trust that 
you'll come and see me. (teach me a few 
things) You see I'm a rookie in Broad- 
casting with only two years in the field. 

Again I'd like to thank you for your 
wonderful report, and hope tc hear from 
in the future. 

Very truly yours, 
i 

Lonnie Padron 
Chief Engineer 


